
October 24, 2022 

Medina Village Board Meeting  

DPW Report 

New woodchipper has been purchased crew is very happy with it 

The new truck lift was installed in the shop very pleased with that 

Crews did some milling and blacktop patching around town. Hopefully can do a little more 

while the weather is still descent 

Had Niagara County water come out and assist with cleaning and maintenance on the fill valve 

for the water tank 

Crews will start around the first of November with leaf and brush pick up 

Tree crew has been cutting some smaller trees that they can get with the small bucket truck 

while the big bucket truck is out of service 

Been fixing some catch basins and manholes 

Replaced a leaking valve on Mahar st today 

Hopefully will have some new water meters in a couple weeks that we’ve been waiting for over 
6 months 

I attended the NYCOM conference at the beginning of the month, got some very good 

information 

Attended pavement maintenance class last week  

Hometown hero banners will come down on November 14th 

Christmas decorations will go up the week of November 21st 


